
Application for Mathematics Department Student Conference Funds 
 
 
 
 

Submit this completed form to the Chair of the Mathematics Department, Box 402,  

bkennedy@gettysburg.edu. Applications should be submitted one month before the 

conference or meeting takes place, and a detailed budget should be provided. Students are 

eligible for department funds only if all other sources of funding (Provost’s Office 

funds, external sources such as funding from REU or other summer program or MAA, etc.) have 

been exhausted. Students should submit all receipts, including those for amounts not 

scheduled for reimbursement. 
 

Student Name:  

Student Email Address:  

Student Home Address:  

Title of Conference/Meeting:  

Professional Organization:  

Date and Place of Meeting:  

Name of Supervising Faculty Member, 
If appropriate 

 

 

 
Form of participation: (check one) 

 
Attendance only Paper or Poster Presentation 

 Title: 
 
 

Detailed Budget: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Outside Support: Please list all other sources of funding for which you have applied, and if 

possible list support awarded. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amount Requested: Student Signature: 
Date: Faculty Signature: 

 

mailto:bkennedy@gettysburg.edu.

